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You are invited
to the
PTSA School Board Recognition

All Everett PTSA Council members and PTSA School Presidents or a
representative are invited to be recognized for their contributions in support
of our schools. The school board would like to acknowledge our PTSA
Council and individual school groups for the partnership and support
important to the success of each student and staff member in the district.

We look forward to seeing you at the PTSA School Board recognition on:
March 12, 2024, 4:30 p.m.

CRC—Board Rooms A & B and/or Zoom

Please RSVP by February 28 to Cathy Parken at:

cparken@everettsd.org

Contact our office if you have questions at 425-385-4021.

Everett Public Schools and the Everett Public Schools

PTSA Council are strategic partners in spirit and fact.
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